
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 06, 2008 01:34 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Broadstone Minerals

12/06/2008

  

Hi All,  

Mike Brooke has just launched a completely new website which reflects a re-branding of his Broadstone Minerals business.  

Do have a look at the site and feel free to register- there is no compulsion to purchase.  

Mike is also offering special rates for anyone who wishes to take advantage of advertising space before Christmas.  

The site can be accessed through www.broadstoneminerals.com  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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